
   THANK YOU TO                        

 

                HOLY CROSS PRIMARY    

WHO PARTICIPATED IN HARVEST 2023 

 

YOU DONATED 221.6 Kgs. 

    

THIS WILL HELP US GREATLY, AS WE CONTINUE HELPING PEOPLE IN 
SWINDON AND SURROUNDING AREAS WHO ARE IN FOOD CRISIS. 

 THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR KINDNESS AND GENEROSITY. 


